
 

 

Hello everyone, 

On Friday, your children put their finishing touches on a gift for you and 

they brought it home. We hope you enjoy them as much as they enjoyed 

making them!  

This week our helper will be Harrison. We will make a reindeer for our 

project and have some fun Christmas activities. We also will bring bells into 

our classroom and sing Jingle Bells. The kids always enjoy using 

instruments in the classroom.  

It is hard to believe but this Friday will be our last class for 2024! School will 

reopen after break on January 6th and our next class day will be Friday, 

January 10th.  

Mrs. Villone and I wish you all a memorable holiday full of joy and laughter. 

Thank you so much for sharing your precious children with us, they make 

us smile every class and have found a special place in our hearts. 

Joan, 

727-4488 

 

Important dates: 

December 20th – last day of class for 2024 

December 23rd – January 3rd - School closed 

January 6th – 3rd quarterly tuition due, 2nd semester tuition due 

January 6th – School reopens 

 


